
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CANCELATION  N O T I C E 
 
 
 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Westport Weston Health District Board of 
Directors that was scheduled for Monday, November 8, 2021, at 7:00 PM. has  
been canceled and will be rescheduled.  
 
 
 
      Sincerely 
 
 
 
      Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS 
      Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer 


